
 

NOTICE: 2025 Arizona Healthcare Workforce  
Goals and Metrics Assessment 
April 8, 2025 

Dear Providers, 
 
The Arizona Workforce Development Coalition (AWFDC) is gathering data related to the 
workforce needs within the state, and employees in the healthcare workforce are required to 
participate in the Arizona Healthcare Goals & Metrics Assessment (AHWGMA). The AHWGMA 
surveys individuals within the industry to gain an insight into the needs and gaps that exist within 
the healthcare workforce, as well as opportunities for improvement, including future initiatives 
and projects.   
 
2025 Submission Window: April 1, 2025 – May 31, 2025 
 

• Completion of the AHWGMA is required as outlined in ACOM 407 & ACOM 407 
Attachment A. 
 

• If your organization is one of the AHCCCS Provider Types on this list, you are required to 
complete this assessment https://www.azahp.org/awfdc-deliverablesbyprovidertype  

 

• Please reference Provider Manual Section 18.18: Workforce Development  
https://assets.azblue.com/m/50282557ee9de438/original/Chapter_18_BH-
Services_HCA_Final_7-19-23.pdf  

 
For any questions, you may contact: 
 workforce@azahp.org or Mark Faul at Mark.Faul@azblue.com   

 
For additional details visit:  
https://www.azahp.org/awfdc-projects-ahwgma 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab. 
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